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BAS Admissions – 2013-2014 Academic Year
	Emphasis
	F13
	S14

	Digital Instrumentation
	2
	0

	Graphic Communication
	2
	0

	Instrumentation
	5
	1

	Land Survey/Geometrics
	10
	5

	Management in Technology
	12
	1


The Land Surveying/Geometrics program admitted 15 students who had been progressing towards the degree but not formally admitted. Two more in similar status are expected to be admitted. Currently the program is on track to “teach out” the remaining students by Spring 2016. All the students in the program are aware of the “teach out” status of the program. A new instructor was hired to replace Dr. Elithrope and will start in the Fall Semester to support the “teach out” of the emphasis. 
Thomas Matula will remain as BAS Supervisor for the 2014-2015 Academic Year. 
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